
From: Senga Milne   
Sent: November-07-13 5:29 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2013-0321 
 
We are totally against the proposed increase in our hydro rates which are 
already far too high. 
  
Output delivery is the responsibility of the COMPANY, not the consumer. 
  
Agnes & William Milne 

 

 
 


	From: Senga Milne [mailto:sengamilne@yahoo.ca]  Sent: November-07-13 5:29 PM To: BoardSec Subject: EB-2013-0321



